PENNSYLVANIA GENERAL PAPER CORPORATION

225 WEST 34 STREET NEW YORK. N. Y. 10001 -« (212) LONGACRE 3-1920

MILL: COATESVILLE. PENNSYLVANIA

January 5, 1972

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8

Frederick, Md. 21701
Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Your letter of December 30, 1971 to Arthur Price was
received today.

We regret to inform you that Arthur Price passed away on -
June 7, 1971 after a short illness.

Sincerely,
Pennsylvania General Paper Corp.
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‘Daniel Falk
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